
 

 

 

Aetna Better Health®  of Florida  
1340 Concord  Terrace  
Sunrise, FL    33323  

January  1, 2018  

Re:   Enhanced Ambulatory  Patient Groupings (EAPG)  

Dear  (Hospital Administrator),  

We hope  you had a very Happy and Healthy New Year!  The purpose of this communication is to notify you  of a  
change in reimbursement  methodology for Medicaid  outpatient  services.  

The  Agency for Healthcare  Administration (AHCA)  recently  implemented the Enhanced  Ambulatory Patient  
Groupings (EAPG) payment  model  for Medicaid outpatient  treatment.  As a result  of this  revision by  AHCA,  
Aetna Better Health  of Florida  will begin processing  outpatient service claims in  accordance with EAPG 
methodology  beginning March  1, 2018.  

We appreciate your continued service to our  members.  Please feel free to contact us at  1-800-441-5501  with  
any questions.  

Thank you,  

Susan Waldman  

Susan Waldman  
Director, Network  Management     
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